
I am writing this letter on behalf of Criston Slaughter, who was an Electrical Engineering student at 
Oklahoma State University who is applying for your World Explorers program. 

As a former classmate of Criston’s, I have had the pleasure to work on numerous projects with him
which has allowed me the opportunity to witness how truly wonderful of a person he is. He 
possesses multiple attributes that would undeniably qualify him for this program. A dedicated 
person, Criston always shows great initiative and diligence in everything he does. He is focused, 
determined, goal orientated, and extremely motivated. 

I admire his drive and passion to explore new things. A remarkable example of him using his desire
to learn and determination would be him teaching himself multiple different languages such as 
Portuguese, Spanish and Russian. With those skills he has been able to help fellow students 
comprehend items that they may not have otherwise been able to. He also reaches out to 
individuals in other countries and teaches them English. 

I believe that your program will be highly beneficial for Criston. By providing him with the 
opportunity to teach, it gives him a chance to do something he's always desired to become 
accomplished at. One that I believe he will use as a stepping stone for future endeavors. I have 
every confidence that he will be a great teacher for his chosen host family and help them in a way 
that brings honor and extreme care to the tradition of your organization. Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Alexis Jones 123E.58St Tulsa OK 74105 (918) 313-3864 


